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Minutes of the Public Hearing of the Trustees of Sycamore Township 
Sycamore Township, Hamilton County, Ohio 

August 29, 2023 

The Public Hearing for the South Kenwood Lighting District Renewal was called to order at 6:55 p.m. 
by Mr. Deters. Present for the hearing were Chairman Schwegmann, Vice Chairman Weidman, 
Trustee James, Assistant Law Director Katherine Barbiere, Fiscal Officer Deters, Administrator 
Kellums, Fire Chief Penny, and Planning & Zoning Administrator Uckotter. 

Mr. Kellums reported notice was given to residents that the current assessment for the South Kenwood 
Lighting District expires this year. Mr. Kellums said the current assessment is 23 cents per foot of 
frontage per year for 10 years. He reported the assessment for the renewal with LED lights and new 
heads will go up to 26 cents per foot of frontage per year for 10 years. 

Mr. Deters asked if anyone present wished to comment on the lighting district renewal. No response. 

Chairman 


